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 WELCOME TO AWANA!!  
 

Dear AWANA Parents:  
 We are delighted that your child(ren) will be 
joining our AWANA Mission Club at Calvary Baptist 
Church! The name AWANA is an acrostic which stands for:  
Approved Workmen Are Not Ashamed.  Itôs taken from the Bible passage 
found in II Timothy 2:15. You will find that AWANA provides a special place 
for preschoolers, children and youth to make new friends, play exciting 
games, have opportunities to learn and memorize Godôs Word, learn to apply 
that scripture to their life by becoming involved in missions, and receive 
awards as encouragement for their efforts.  
 Awana helps churches and parents work together to develop spiritually 
strong children and youth who faithfully follow Jesus Christ. Our programs of-
fer a proven approach for evangelizing and discipling kids in the church and 
community. As a ministry leader for over 60 years, Awana is making an im-
pact. A recent national survey found Awana to be as important to our alumni's 
spiritual foundation as all other church activities combined. Among alumni 
who participated in our programs for at least six years, 92.7 percent still at-
tend church at least weekly as adults!  Each week, more than 1.5 million kids 
ages 2 to 18 participate in Awana. Over 12,000 churches in the U.S. and 
nearly 13,000 internationally run Awana programs that change young lives 
through biblical truth. 
 
HOW CAN A PARENT BE INVOLVED? The success of your childôs AWANA 
year depends greatly on the involvement of you, the parent. Here are some 
ways to help your child during the Awana year:  
 
 Help your child pass a section each week, working to help him or 
 her understand and apply each memory verse. Initial each section that 
 your child completes before he shows it to his teachers. 
 
 Read every flyer brought home by your childéthey are important!  
 
 Volunteer to be an AWANA listenerðwe need help listening to all the 
 sections the children have worked so hard to prepare each week.  
 
 Attend special Awana nights and events. You are VIP to your child.   
 
 Encourage your child in their efforts. Help them to understand that  
 memorizing scripture and being involved in mission activity is important.  
 
Our desire is that AWANA at Calvary Baptist Church continue to be a 
growing experience for each child and adult. 
  
    In His Service,    
    Randy Martin, Pastor  Justin Fender, Youth Pastor
                 C.H. Powell, Awana Commander Page 1 



 

 AWANA CLUB EXPECTIONS  
  
¶ All children, infants through grade 6, must be checked in and out by an adult. Check-in/

check-out forms for preschoolers are located in the preschool department and check-in/

check-out forms for Kindergarten - Grade 6 are located in the gym. Grades 7 - 12 can sign 

themselves in and out. They will be released to leave the church only after permission is 

given to them by an adult Awana leader. 

¶ Parents must completely fill out and sign an Awana Registration Form. Additional permis-

sion forms will need to be signed in order for your child to leave the church grounds for all 

activities or trips. You will receive information and a permission form prior to the event. If a 

child does not have transportation and must ride the church van either a parent or 

guardian must come to the church to fill out a permission form for van transportation 

at the beginning of each church year (September - August) prior to the first time a 

child rides the van. If it is not possible for you to attend the first Awana meeting that 

your child attends you may stop by the church office Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 4 

p.m. Children that do not have a current signed permission form will not be allowed 

to ride the vans to protect our van drivers and adult riders. 

¶ All clubbers should bring their Bibles and Handbooks to club meetings. We will use them. 

¶   Dues of 50 cents will be collected each week. Collecting dues or offering help teach stu-

dents to give willingly, with a cheerful heart, to the Lord. 

¶ Your child will receive a very simple snack consisting of cookies and water. A more elabo-

rate snack will be served only on special occasions. Please be sure that you list any food 

allergies on your childôs registration form.  

¶ We require that each child, teen and adult wear tennis shoes and shorts or pants that may 

help protect them from injuries during game time. (Please see dress code.) 

¶ All AWANA leaders and staff must be respected and obeyed. All clubbers are expected to 

take part in the entire club program. (This includes Game Time.) 

¶ When in hallways, students are to walk without talking to and from events. Due to safety 

concerns, there is to be no running except during game time. 

¶ Handbooks are given to a clubber after the entrance booklet has been completed. If hand-

books are lost, clubbers must purchase a replacement. The cost is $10.00 for each book. 

¶ Please do not arrive at Club prior to 6:20 pm. Leaders 

use this time to prepare their room for the nightôs ses-

sion.  

¶ All students should be picked up by an adult at 8:00 

pm. If group time is running a little late please be pa-

tient and wait until the Commander has completed an-

nouncements and prayed with the children before they 

are released. 
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This form must be filled out each year to  
update current information for each student.  


